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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Peaslee, William W
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 3:58 PM
To: Corpening, Taylor
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: MCC Extension Letter
Attachments: 122023 MCC Extension letter.docx

Good aŌernoon, 
 
AƩached please find the noƟce of extension pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.13. 
 
As always, if you have any quesƟons please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
William W. Peaslee 
Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
1711 New Hope Church Road 
Raleigh NC, 27609 
(984) 236-1939 
Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
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John C. Evans 
Senior Administrative Law Judge 

December 14, 2023 
 
Taylor Corpening, Rulemaking Coordinator  
NC Medical Care Commission (MCC) 
Sent via email only to: Taylor.Corpening@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
Re:  Extension to MCC rules 10A NCAC 13F .0703, .0704, .1103, .1104, .1106, 10A NCAC 13G .0702, 
.0703, .0704, .1102, .1103, and .1106 
 
Dear Ms. Corpening: 
 
This letter will serve as the written notice of extension pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.13. 
 
At its meeting on December 14, 2023, the Rules Review Commission (RRC) extended the period of review 
for the above captioned MCC rules on RRC’s December agenda. The RRC extended the period of review 
to afford itself, RRC staff, and MCC to review these rules.    Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.13, when the 
Commission extends the period of review, it is required to approve or object to rules or call a public hearing 
on the same within 70 days.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the Commission’s actions, please let one of us know. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 /s/ William W. Peaslee 
 William W. Peaslee 
 Commission Counsel 
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